
 

 

                     
3233 S. Pinal Vista  Tucson AZ 85713  520-225-3500     FAX 520-225-3501 

UTTERBACK MIDDLE SCHOOL                           TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT           

 

Dear Parents of Utterback Students. 
Many parents have requested that Utterback to become a uniform school.  This would not take place until 
parents vote on the process.  If we have a majority of parents requesting this, the information goes to the 

District Governing Board for approval for the 2018-2019 school year.   
Please make your voice heard by returning the form to the front office 

 
Student Name: _____________________________________ Date: ______________________ 

 

Parent Name & Signature: _____________________________ __________________________ 
 

I agree to Uniforms: ______________ I do not agree to Uniforms: _______________________ 

 

Students 

  Taking 

   Academic 

     Responsibility 


